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 UNOCAL – Aitken Creek  

Storage Facility Exemption EXHIBIT    A-8 

 
 
Mr. Trevor Couldwell Registered Intervenors 
Vice President, Canadian Storage & Trading Interested Parties 
Unocal Canada Limited 
500 Fifth Avenue S.W. 
Calgary, Alberta   T2P 0L7 

 
Dear Sirs and Madames: 
 

Re:  Unocal Canada Limited 
Application for an Exemption pursuant to Section 88(3) 

of the Utilities Commission Act for the Aitken Creek Storage Facility 
 

Unocal Objection to Responding to Certain Information Requests 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
The Commission has received a letter from Unocal Canada Limited (“Unocal”) dated January 24, 2007, in which 
Unocal objects to providing responses to certain Information Requests from the British Columbia Old Age 
Pensioners’ Organization et al. and the Commission (Exhibit B-7).  Unocal submits that it is unable to answer 
these questions without divulging commercial information to its commercial detriment, and requests an Order 
from the Commission stating that it is not required to disclose this information. 
 
Parties who wish to submit comments to the Commission on Unocal’s request, should do so in writing by 
Wednesday, January 31, 2007, with a copy to Unocal.  Unocal will reply to any comments it receives by Friday, 
February 2, 2007. 
 
Notwithstanding the Regulatory Timetable that was established by Order No. G-155-06, Unocal is hereby granted 
an extension to the time when it is obliged to respond to the Information Requests that are identified in its January 
24, 2007 letter, until the Commission responds to the Unocal request that it not be required to provide this 
information. 
 
 Yours truly, 
 
  Original signed by 
 
 Robert J. Pellatt 
JBW/rt 


